
 
 

Town of Alexandria, NH  

Budget Committee 
Minutes from August 23, 2021 

 
 

Mike called the meeting to order at 6:10 PM 
 
Members present; Mike Provost, Doug Benton, Ed Skrobak, Fred Platts, and Don 
Paiva.   
 
First order of business was to fill positions of Chairman, Vice Chairman and Secretary 
for the committee for the 2021/22 year. Don Paiva was elected Chairman, Doug 
Benton was elected Vice Chairman and Mike Provost became Secretary. 
 
Next order of business was to fill the position on the committee that was vacated by 
Ken Braley. Mike advised that the person who had received the most write in votes 
at the last election was no longer interested on serving. He also advised that several 
people were interested on serving the committee as either a full member or 
alternate. Cindy Williams was elected as the new member and Kerry Rockwell and 
William Hall as the alternates.   
 
Doug stated that he would like to see what the agreement was between the town 
and the school district, in order to better understand the towns financial 
commitment. As well as to make sure the town is getting its fair representation on 
the school board. Mike stated he would start with Jennifer to see if we could get a 
copy. 
 
The next budget meeting is schedule for September 20, 2021, to be held at the old 
town hall. We will be meeting with Nancy Whitman to discuss the plans for future 
restoration projects for the old town hall. 
 
There was no further business, meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM    
 
   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Don Paiva  
 


